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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Mobile Phones 
We understand mobile phones provide necessary reassurance if 
children are walking to and from school alone.  
Children should only bring phones into school if they are walking to 
and from school unaccompanied. 
For reasons of safety and to make sure phones are not lost or 
damaged phones must be handed in to the main office on arrival at 
school. Phones must be collected from the office at 3.30pm. 
Phones will be kept securely in the school office during the school 
day. 
 

Clothing for PE 
It is important that children are dressed correctly for PE.  
Long hair must be tied back and earrings taken out or covered with 
tape. Please provide a roll of tape for your child if they cannot take 
their earrings out. On PE days, children should wear the school logo 
PE shirt and black joggers, leggings or shorts. Children should also 
wear their school logo jumper, cardigan or school logo hoodie.  
Appropriate footwear should be worn – trainers are ideal. 
Children take off their shoes and socks for some PE lessons, e.g. 
gymnastics, dance. This is so they can move safely and grip when 
using the apparatus.  
Please send us a message on seesaw if there is any reason your child 
cannot work in bare feet.  
 

Parent Governor 
Remember to complete a nomination form if you are interested in 
becoming a Parent Governor. Closing date – 26th April. See last 
week’s newsletter for details. 
 

Parking Issues 
Over the last few weeks we have had several comments from 
different people about dangerous parking at drop off and pick up 
times. Local residents have complained to the school that cars are 
parked dangerously and inconsiderately especially around Cranswick 
Close where cars have blocked residents drives. Cars have also been 
seen blocking junctions around the school. This makes visibility very 
difficult for other drivers and pedestrians and might cause an 
accident. I understand that space is limited but urge you to show 
residents respect and to consider the safety of our children and 
others when you park.  
Thank you for your support, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
25.4.24 Parent Anxiety Workshop 9am 

hosted by Humber Mental Health 
25.4.24 5.00pm Y3 / Y4 Parent evening 

Wilderness Experience Information 
26.4.24 Non Uniform – Purple Up! Wear 

purple for Month of Military Child 
26.4.24 2.30-3.15pm Parents invited to see 

our Dandelion Artwork 
2.5.24 History Day Cherry Class 
2.5.24 History Day Ash Class 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
w/c 13.5.24 KS2 SATs 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 27 
19th April 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 98% 
Oak & Cherry Classes had the highest attendance of 100%! 
 

Wilderness Experience 
September 2024 

Looking ahead to next  
year we have an  
exciting Wilderness  
experience planned for  
our Year 4 and Year 5  
children.  
 

Letters went home this week so please have a  
look and talk with your child about what is on 
offer. 
 

There will be a short meeting for parents of 
current Year 3 and current Year 4 children on 
Thursday 25th April at 5pm. This is an opportunity 
for you to find out more and to ask any questions 
you may have. 

 

Non Uniform ‘Purple Up’ Day ~ Friday 26th April 
 

Remember to ‘Purple Up’ and wear something purple to celebrate the end of Month of the  
Military Chid. Please keep it simple, there is no need to buy anything new or special for this  
event.  
From 2.30pm to 3.15pm on 26th April, parents are warmly invited to come into school to see  
the art work we have created during the month. The work will be on display in the school  
hall.  
You are welcome to take your child home with you once you have viewed the work. 
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